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With heartfelt mazel tov,
Rabbi Efrem Goldberg

Semiannual Meeting
Our next semi-annual meeting is on Sunday, 
January 19th, after services, about 8:30 AM.

Events & Notes
Asara B’Tevet—Friday is the 10th of Tevet, a fast day 
commemorating the siege and breach of 
Yerushalayim’s walls under Nebuchadnezzar. It is the
only fast that can fall on a Friday. The fast begins at 
6:08 AM; Shacharit begins early, at 6:25 AM. Mincha is
at 4:25 PM to accommodate Torah reading; and the 
fast ends at 5:37 PM (one should preferably make 
kiddush before eating).
Tzvi Horowitz offers a 2nd Daf Yomi shiur after 
Shacharit Sunday through Friday!

Office Hours:  Tuesdays, 9:30 AM-1:30 PM
Fridays, 8:30-9:30 AM  

Office E-mail: manager@edosdenver.org
Chesed committee: edoschesed@gmail.com 
Send bulletin announcements to newsletter@edosdenver.org by 

Wednesday.
Oral announcements are due to the President 

(president@edosdenver.org) by Thursday afternoon

Visit us online at edosdenver.org.



Rabbi Doron Perez—Sunday, January 19th, 10:30 
AM Rabbi Perez hosts, on Zoom, Zionism Under 
Fire—How Should We Respond? Rabbi Perez is the 
Executive Chairman of World Mizrachi. Rabbi 
Doron Perez is also the father of the murdered 
hostage, Daniel Perez. Use this link to register: 
tinyurl.com/RavDoron

Youth Activities
EDOS—Children’s educational programming takes place 
every Shabbat from 9:45–11:15 AM in the Strear Family Beit 
Midrash / Library, led by Ella.
NCSY—Visit southwest.ncsy.org for posted events!
Follow NCSY on Facebook! DenverNCSY.

Upcoming Events
Monthly Morning Minyan—The next Monthly 
Morning Minyan, sponsored by The Denver 
Kehillah, is held on January 12th. This monthly 
minyan includes arts & crafts for kids (K-4) and a
breakfast at EDOS. Not just for families with kids
—all are invited. Other future dates are February 
9th, March 9th, April 6th, and May 25th. Contact 
TDK for more information.
Kasztl Kiddush—January 18th, Parashat Shemot, 
Kiddush is sponsored by David & Debbie Kasztl 
and Benjy & Chava Kasztl. The Kiddush 
commemorates the Yahrzeits of Erwin Kasztl, the
father of David and Benjy Kasztl; and Irving 
Katz, the father of Chava Kasztl.
 S-I-R Rabbi Dovid Gottlieb—February 7th-8th, 
Parashat Beshalach, Rabbi Dovid Gottlieb joins 
us as a scholar-in-residence. 
Tessler & Teitelbaum Kiddush—Kiddush on 
February 8th, Parashat Beshalach, is sponsored by
the Tessler & Teitelbaum Families for their 
Simchat Torah honors and to commemorate the 
Yahrzeits of their respective mothers.

Kiddush
This week Yvonne & Richard Zuber sponsor 
Kiddush to commemorate the Yahrzeit of the 
beloved Fred Englard.

Community Events
Eruv Sponsor—EDOS would like to highlight our 
community’s weekly Eruv sponsors. This week 
the Eruv is sponsored by Patti Zetlin.
Celebrating Marriage of Dr. Shimon Blau & Ricki 
Newman—The community is invited to a dessert 
reception in honor of the marriage of Dr. 
Shimmy Blau and Ricki Newman on Monday, 
January 13th, from 6:30 – 8:30 PM at the home of 
Meryl Jacobs, 53 S. Hudson St. Please join in 
wishing the new couple a big Mazel Tov!
Walk To Free the Hostages—Meets at Washington 
Park every Sunday at 2:00 PM to walk around 
the lake until all are freed. Meeting place is at 
Mississippi Avenue, at the entrance to park. Run 
For Their Lives is a global initiative with over 200
groups around the world, to raise awareness for 
the immediate release of the hostages still being 
held in Gaza by the terrorist organization Hamas.
Most of the hostages are civilians, including 14 
women, 9 elderly over the age of 65, and 2 
children. The Denver group runs/walks 1 mile 
wearing r4tl red shirts, carrying posters of the 
hostages and Israeli flags. These are family 
friendly events! To join the WhatsApp group 
visit run4lives.org. For more info, contact Maya 
at 720 251 3999.

Denver’s East Side Eruv has been uniting the community for years. The Eruv needs your help. 
It’s only $54 to sponsor a week of the East Side Eruv! Your announcement will be heard by all weekly 
callers. Call Barbara Schwartz, 303-394-3117, as far in advance as possible to reserve your week.
Sign up for ERUV notifications at denvereruv.org or check the status on the website one hour before candlelighting.

EDOS can mail special cards from the Shul office for births, birthdays, anniversaries, engagements, 
condolences and Mazel Tovs. And your support means so much to the Shul!
If you wish to receive these announcements by E-mail, please visit forms.gle/WrsYzxrgfkgzbqcq9. This service is available to members, out-of-town
family, and others with an interest in EDOS. 


